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December 31 Reminder
It's not too late to do good

View this email in your
browser

As the year ends, it's not too late to do good
Late December 2021

 

As 2021 winds down, we thank you for all of your support this year and to remind you that there is
still time to make a difference in the lives of elders on the Key Peninsula.



When you support the Mustard Seed Project, you are supporting services for seniors like

transportation to essential destinations;

https://mailchi.mp/63e26b172f9d/mustard-seed-project-latedecember2021-8948234?e=22a72bca8d
http://www.themustardseedproject.org/
https://secure.lglforms.com/form_engine/s/h6bQWLpSG0Qir568lKiJSA
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help with small repairs and other household chores;
reliable information on Medicare, insurance and other vital services;
social engagement through free and low-cost activities and fitness and art classes;
and, coming in late 2022, the first assisted living homes on the Key Peninsula!

Your generous year-end donation now is critically important to keeping all of these programs
for elders going strong.



Please consider wrapping up this year with a good deed. You can help our older neighbors by
making a gift before the books close at midnight on New Year's Eve.

Not only will you be doing something good for someone else, your gift may be of benefit to you.
Under the CARES Act, taxpayers can deduct up to $300 in charitable gifts made in 2021 --  in
addition to their to their standard deduction. Check with your tax preparer for additional
information.



If you’ve already sent in a gift, thank you. If you have not yet had time to do so, please
click here to make a gift online now.

Or send a check to PO Box 182, Vaughn, WA 98394. For tax purposes, make sure it will be
postmarked on or before December 31.



If you have questions, please contact Marion Sharp, Development Director at 253-884-3449.



This is a great time to think about the ways we all make a difference in other people’s lives. Thank
you for the many ways that you change lives on the Key Peninsula.

From everyone at the Mustard Seed Project, warm wishes for the end of 2021 and a great beginning
to 2022!



 

 
Here's My Year-End Gift


 

Main Office: 253-884-9814

Mailing Address: PO Box 182, Vaughn, WA  98394

Your email response will be sent to info@themustardseedproject.org
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